Telecommunication
Development Bureau (BDT)

Ref. Geneva, 20 May 2014
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Dr Milan Jankovic

Director

Republic Agency for Electronic Communications
(RATEL)

Belgrade

Serbia

Email: ratel@ratel.rs
Fax: +381 113232537

Subject: Recent floods in Serbia

Sir,
It is with great sadness that | received the news of the recent floods in Serbia.

On behalf of the Telecommunication Development Bureau (BDT) of the International Telecommunication
Union (ITU), and on my own behalf, | wish to express my deepest concern about the devastating flooding.

My prayers and thoughts are with the victims and the families of those affected by this tragedy.

Accept, Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Brahima Sanou
Director
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